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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE SCAM 

 
The Port Authority of Guam has received several reports from 

individuals who have been contacted by Michelle Lim from 

Malaysia Universal Traveling Group.  Lim claims to be 

representing this travel agency, which is hosting a “Cruise in 

Asia" drawing with Guam as its final destination. Individuals 

were contacted by telephone and told that they were winners and 

instructed to redeem their prizes from the Port Authority of 

Guam. Please be advised that the Port is not involved in any 

raffle drawing whatsoever nor is the Port affiliated with 

Malaysia Universal Traveling Group. Anyone contacted by this 

group should not provide any personal information and should 

contact the Office of the Attorney General, Consumer Protection 

Division. 
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